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November
Twenty-eighth

1922.

Professor J. 0. Miller, 
School of Education, 
Indiana University, 
Bloomington, Indiana.

Dear Sir: -
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of November 24th addressed to the Principal.
Sir Arthur is at present absent from

In histhe City and will not return for a week yet. 
absence I am having sent you a copy of each of the 
University Bulletins, the last Annual Report and a 
copy of a book called "McGill, and its Story" by 
Dr. Cyrus Macmillan,Professor of English at the Uni­
versity.

I trust you will find in these 
publications information which will be of value to 
you.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary.


